
Eve O'Sullivan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Eve O'Sullivan 
20 September 2013 12:OS 
manager.dau@ahg.gov.ie 
FW: EPA Waste Technical Amendment for Derryclure Landfill, CO Offaly 
WOO29-04 Technical Amendment B.pdf 

Development Applications Unit 
Department of Arts, Heritage and the Gaeltacht 
manager.dau@,aha.gov.ie 

18 September, 201 3 Reg. No. WOO29-04 

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensinp Regulations regarding a 
Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of Offaly County Council, for a facility at 
Derrvclure Landfill, Derryclure and Killeigh, Tullamore, Co. Offaly 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I wish to inform you that the Agency received a request from Offaly County Council for a Technical 
Amendment, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management Acts to their existing licence for the above 
mentioned facility. 

I am to advise that the Agency has considered the request for an amendment and a decision has been made 
to amend Licence, Reg No: WOO29-04. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the formal Technical Amendment which was issued to the above 
licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the existing Waste Licence Reg. 
NO. WOO29-04. 

If you have any further queries please contact Ms Mary Frances Rochford who can be contacted at the 
following telephone number 056 7722329. 

Please note that there is no reyuirenient for you to ackrzowledge receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely 
I 

Eve 0' Sullivan 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

I Encl 
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Eve O'Sullivan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Eve O'Sullivan 
20 September 2013 12:06 
'chemicals@ hsa.ie' 
FW: EPA Waste Technical Amendment for Derryclure Landfill 
WOO29-04 Technical Amendment B.pdf 

For the attention of Alice Doherty/Tara Horigan 
Health & Safety Authority 
chemicals@,hsa.ie 

18 September, 2013 Reg. No. WOO29-04 

Re: Notice in accordance with Section 34(2) of the Waste Management Licensing Regulations regarding a 
Technical Amendment to a Waste Licence in the name of Offaly County Council, for a facility at 
Derryclure Landfill, Derryclure and Killeigh, Tullamore, Co. Offaly 

Dear Ms Doherty/Horigan 

I wish to inform you that the Agency received a request from Offaly County Council for a Technical 
Amendment, under Section 42(B)1 of the Waste Management Acts to their existing licence for the above 
mentioned facility. 

I am to advise that the Agency has considered the request for an amendment and a decision has been made 
to amend Licence, Reg No: WOO29-04. 

Please find enclosed a copy of the formal Technical Amendment which was issued to the above 
licensee. The Technical Amendment should be read in conjunction with the existing Waste Licence Reg. 
NO. WOO29-04. 

If you have any further queries please contact Ms Mary Frances Rochford who can be contacted at the 
following telephone number 056 7722329. 

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

Yours sincerely 

Eve O'Sullivan 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

Encl 
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